
 
Pentewan Valley Parish Council 

Climate, Ecology and Environment Advisory Committee 
 
Meeting of the Climate, Ecology and Environment Advisory Committee, held on Teams  
 

Date: Tuesday 7th November 2023 - 7pm 
 

 
Present: 
 George Muskett 

Steve Street 
John Sundercombe  

 
Apologies: Anthony Hereward 
                        Francis Browne 
                        Miranda Smith 

 
White River Project. A date for the next meeting has now been set for 9th January 2024 and 
the CAP has initiated a meeting with SWW for 22nd November. Sarah Scoltock, the  
Community Link Officer is looking to access the Community Capacity Fund for the initial 
project design and feasibility work when the specification for this is available. 

 
Field at London Apprentice. Francis and George have been progressing this project and met 
with the owner, Stephanie Hutchings, her partner and Adam Gater her contractor on 23rd Oc-
tober. The layout, tree species and aftercare regime were discussed and it was agreed to send 
a revised layout plan to Stephanie as she wished the majority of the trees to be on the road 
side of the access track. This was sent on 30th October and we have now received her consent 
to progress the project on her land. Those present agreed that the proposal should now be 
submitted to the Parish Council 

 
Plan Review and new projects.  Nothing further has been done on this at present. 
 
Neighbourhood Development Plan. The analysis of the consultation responses has been re-
ceived and various themes will now be worked up on a template to inform the next steps. 
 
Menagwins. The proposed weed clearance did not go quite as planned on 20th October, but 
some work on this has been undertaken. It will probably need another session prior to plant-
ing. Miranda is to be in touch with Sarah at Pengelly’s to see when plants are available and 
when planting could take place. 
 
Weighbridge Office. A letter of support has been sent to Pentewan Old Cornwall Society by 
Pentewan Sands for the use of the old weighbridge office as a museum,/information centre. 
 
Signage. No further progress as yet. 
 
AOB. Steve gave a short presentation of the Teams meeting he attended on the proposed Par 
Desalination Plant on 24th October.  

 
Date of next meeting: Monday11th November 2023 7pm. 
 
 
 
CEEACnotes07.11.23 


